January 23, 1974

George J. Minish, Esq. 239 Main Street West Orange, New Jersey 07052

Dear Mr. Minish:

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter of December 28, 1973. We will file your supplemental report of receipts and disbursements - 12-26-73. You are advised that Chapter 83 of the Laws of 1973 requires that you continue to file at 60 day intervals from the date of the last post-election report (ile., November 21, 1973), so long as there is a balance remaining in your account. We will treat your report of 12-26-73 as a filing for the period which ends January 21, 1974. Accordingly, your next filing date will be March 22, 1974.

Chapter 83 of the Laws of 1973 neither prescribes nor proscribes any particular disposition or dispositions of funds by candidates. Accordingly, the Commission has ruled that it does not have the authority to approve or suggest proposed dispositions of funds, but that it will require the disposition to be reported to the Commission by the candidate.

I trust that this will answer your request for an advisory opinion; if not, please refine and re-state your request.

Yours very truly,

David F. Norcross Executive Director